
Primary Election for Dora Township will be held at the Vergas Community Center on August 

11th . The polls will be open from 7am until 8pm. 

 

 

County Auditor/Treasurer, Wayne Stein, reminds voters in Otter Tail County that the face 

covering mandate applies to polling places August 11. Face coverings will be available to 

voters at polling places in Otter Tail County if voters do not have one at the time of voting. 

Those who are medically unable to wear a face mask will be given the option to vote curbside 

following all voting procedures. Even if a voter is unable to or refuses to wear a face covering, 

no eligible voter will be denied in receiving a ballot and voting within the polling location.  

https://ottertailcountymn.us/staff/wayne-stein/

